
 

 

1st Quarter Newsletter                   

January 2020 

Work:    For God; Man & I 
 

2019 Annual Professionals Conference 

The  Seventh Annual CMF-K Professionals Conference 

took place  on the  6th to 8th  December 2019 at the   

Tumaini Conference Center in Nakuru. The conference 

brought together a total of 109 Professionals, students 

and their families drawn from around Kenya and beyond.   

Throughout the conference: the plenary, break out ses-

sions as well as the small groups, the message  

was crystal clear that they are called to excellence and 

skilled for Christ. 
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Games & 
Bonding 
time. 

 

Colossians 3:23 

“Whatever your task, work heartily, as 

serving the Lord and not men.” 



 

 

Training of Tutors on Whole Person Care Medicine  

On 3rd & 4th September 2019, CMF-Kenya hosted an ICMDA East 

African Regional Training of Trainers on Whole Person Care Med-

icine at Mayfield Guest House Nairobi. A total of 23 Healthcare 

Professionals participated in the Training that was organized by 

PRIME International in Partnership with University of Brighton 

School of Medicine.  

We appreciate all our partners who were involved in this noble 

course and challenge all the beneficiaries of the training to be the 

noble ambassadors  

 

 

Dr. Hannes Steinberg facilitating a 
session on Communication. Delegates in the conference room. 

East Africa ICMDA Regional Volunteers and Leadership Training was conducted at Kijabe Hospital from 1st—6th Dec 

2019. This intense training was aimed at mobilizing healthcare workers for missions, was well attended by delegates from 

the East Africa Region and one from South Africa. Dr. Richard Mutura, the main expositor, facilitated Bible study on the 

exposition of the book of Nehemiah. 

ICMDA EAST AFRICA LEADERSHIP TRAINING. 

 

Delegates of the TOT 

 After the training delegates converged for dinner. A time of bonding, and network-

ing. 



Our Regional Fellowships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CMF-K regional fellowships have continued to thrive, where professionals and students come together to encourage each 

other their Christian walk. 

The Regional fellowships are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nakuru Region Meets every month                                                      

       Contact person:Dr. Julius Nyoru                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nairobi Region meets every last Saturday of the  

month . 

      Contact person: Dr. Simon Ndiritu.             

 

 

 

 

                                        

Regional leaders receiving banner for their respective fellowships. 

Nakuru 
Region. 

Eldoret 
Region 

 

 

 

 Eldoret Region meets on alternate months. 

       Contact person: Dr. Elijah Muteti 

Nairobi Region 
South Rift Region 

 South Rift meets every month. 

        Contact person: Dr. Ian Simel. 

Coming soon……………... 

 

 
Where are you……. 

                  

Can come to your region. 



 

 

    STUDENTS ‘ MINISTRY AT CMF-K 
 

We have continued to support healthcare students to be committed Christians as well as fu-

ture 

Reliable professionals. Linking students with Mission Hospitals has been a core area of en-

suring 

They get exposed to what is expected of them in their future careers. 

 

“I am grateful to God for the opportunity to do my electives at Tumutumu. The medical 

staffs  

enlightened us as they exposed us to most of the hospital procedure. Walking around the 

hospital  

corridors with countless Bible verses displayed, reminded me that I am surely to serve God in  

my career.” Says Mary Wanjiru– K.U student who did her electives at  PCEA Tumutumu Mission Hospital. 
 

 

 

“The consultants were great,they have become our role models.We learnt a lot through 

the interns about being a primary healthcare giver. The internship is tough work, but 

Wednesdays were refreshing days as we would get time in prayer, which refreshed us. 

We are grateful to God for the CMF-K Family.” Winnie C. Murugi & Jacob W.         

Mutuura, interns at Kijabe Mission Hospital. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nakuru region conducts a commissioning fellowship, where they celebrated the finalists and prayed with them as 

they transit. 

 

                  

Finalist in their commissioning service. Nakuru fellowship enjoying meals in their 
commissioning service. 

We wish the finalist all the best in their next step. 

Congratulations. 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

After the A.G.M , which was conducted during the Annual Conference in December, there was a transition in the Board Lead-

ership. Dr. Kizito , who has been the chair for three years, has joined the Advisory Board and Dr. Joseph Nkuranga , has taken 

over as the chair of C.M.F-. He will be chairing a board comprising of: 

 Dr. George Otieno - Vice Chair 

 Dr. Stephen Mutwiwa– Secretary 

 Dr. Mike Mulongo– Treasurer 

 Dr. Julius Nyoru 

 Dr. Felix Chesiny 

 Prof. Jana Macleod 

 Dr. Victor Mbandi 

 Dr. Eunice Ondego 

 Ms. Jane Nduati 

 Dr. Sheila Nyoru 

 Austine Ochieng 

 

We wish the incoming team all the best as they take the mantle. 

 

 

 

Our New Location 

The C.M.F-K wishes to inform you that the office was relocated from the previous Ndemi road to now Beverly Court along 

Marcus Garvey. The office is easily accessible and all are welcome pay a visit . 

 

 

 

 

 

We seek your support  this year to see the success of the organization. For subscription and donation, feel free to contribute 

via: 

 Paybill: 732285 

       Account No: Subscription/donation. 

 

 Stanbic Bank 

       Christian Medical and Dental Association of Kenya 

        0100000200098 

    

Talk to us at 0758956691/0729158587. 

Visit our website at www.cmfkeny.org or email us at info@cmfkenya.org. 

 

 

C.M.F– K is inviting you to take part in this year’s events: 

 

 Pan– African Congress -  Postponed to a later date. 

 Students’ Conference  - 22nd—24th May—Nakuru 

 Nurses Breakfast           - 4th April 2020.       

 

UPCOMING EVENTS   

ORGANISATIONAL EFFECTIVESNESS 

 

Dr. Joseph Nkuranga- 

C.M.F-K Board chair. 


